
Press Release  - please help inform some residential customers of Advanced Disposal in 
Ferguson and Patton Townships:  
 
---------------------------------------------------------------- 
Summary:  
Advanced Disposal was unable to collect refuse from some households in Ferguson and 
Patton Township on Saturday due to unforeseen circumstances. They will pick up refuse 
from those missed stops on Monday, 11/26. 
 
Details: 
Advanced Disposal had a truck breakdown and a medical emergency occur on Saturday 
which did not allow them to collect from some households in the western Ferguson 
Township area and Patton Township along Route 550. 
 
They apologize for the inconvenience. Two trucks will be out to pick up the missed 
stops on Monday, November 26. Please have your trash out by 6 am. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Thanks, 

 

Pamela J. Adams 

Regional Refuse and Recycling Administrator 
Centre Region COG 
(814) 234-7198 
padams@crcog.net  
 
"Our patience will achieve more than our force." Edmund Burke 
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